
SECTION 00090 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

                                                                                                                                                             

  

NOTICE:              Bidders 

  

Sealed Bids will be received by the HANCOCK COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS at 854 HIGHWAY 90, BAY 

ST. LOUIS, MS 39520 until 11:00 A.M., on November 19, 2018, and shortly thereafter opened and read for:  

MCLEOD PARK RESTROOMS 

Project Manuals may be examined at the HANCOCK COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS, 854 HIGHWAY 90, 

BAY ST. LOUIS, MS, at the office of the Design Engineer, Compton Engineering, Inc., 3036 Longfellow Drive in Bay 

St. Louis, or online at www.comptonengineeringplans.com. The bid documents are being made available online via 

original paper copy or compact disc upon payment $150.00 per paper copy and $50.00 per compact disc. The 

drawings bound in the bid documents are photographic reductions of the original tracings. Cost includes shipping 

and handling for each set. The bid documents are non-refundable and must be purchased through the website. 

Returned of documents are not required.  All plan holders are required to have a valid email address for online 

registration. For information regarding website registration and online orders please contact Plan House Printing at 662-

407-0193. For information regarding this project, contact Compton Engineering’s office at 228-467-2770 in Bay St. 

Louis, Mississippi. Sealed paper bids may be submitted to the Hancock County Board of Supervisors at 854 HWY 90, 

Bay St. Louis, MS. 

Electronic bids can be submitted at www.comptonengineeringplans.com.  For any questions relating to the electronic 

bidding process, please call Plan House Printing at 662-407-0193. 

The right is reserved by the Owner to reject any or all bids, to waive any informalities, and to award the Contract to serve 

the best interest of Owner. 

http://www.comptonengineeringplans.com/
http://www.comptonengineeringplans.com/


  

                                                                                                         HANCOCK COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

  

  

               By:         Blaine LaFontaine, President 

  

                                                                                                         Date:                                                                                  

Publish in the Sea Coast Echo  

on 10/20/18 and 10/27/18. 

PLEASE FORWARD PROOF OF PUBLICATION AND BILL TO OWNER 


